
ROOM 5 
LEARNING 
LOWDOWN

Week Beginning 12.5.25



THIS WEEK’S LEARNING NEWS
This week in Room 5...

In numeracy, we have revised half past and 

o’clock. We are now learning quarter past and 

quarter to the hour, in the digital form and in the 

analogue form. 

In topic, we learned about Rutherglen using 

Google Earth and in groups we created our own 

street. 

In writing, we retold a story in our own words.

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT...
- Time
-Google earth
-Assembly – learn your line please!

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING

Some of us found…

- Drawing clock hands quite tricky.

- Saying our lines clearly and accurately 

at assembly rehearsals difficult – I think 

the children have gone shy on me!

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE -

RESPECT



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
Next, we will be…

1 – Learning about quarter to the hour and a focus on durations.

2- Learning how to write a set of instructions.

3- Learning about our local area.
-

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Homework to be handed in on Thursdays.

Please bring a cardboard box to school e.g. shoe box.

PE kit should be brought to school every Tuesday and 

Thursday. Children must have soft soled trainers or gym 

shoes to participate in PE lessons. 



IMPORTANT DATES
The next Friends of Bankhead meeting will be on Tuesday 4th February at 
6.30pm. Any new members are very welcome.
Our next change for charity day will be on Friday 31st January.
Monday 17th -Wednesday 19th February—school closed—half-term 
holiday and In-service day.
Thursday 27th March—Parents’ Evening
Monday 7th April—Monday 21st April—Easter Holidays
Thursday 1st May—School closed—IS day
Monday 5th May—School closed—May holiday
Friday 23rd and Monday 26th May—school closed—May weekend 
holiday
Wednesday 25th June—School closed at 1.00 pm for summer holidays.
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